
 Reopening of the period for submitting the applications for the recruitment and 

selection of the Energy Division Director and also of the Strategy and Development 

Director of Societatea Complexul Energetic Oltenia S.A. 

 

Societatea Complexul Energetic Oltenia S.A. decided to reopen the period for submitting the 
applications for the following positions Energy Division Director and Strategy and Development 
Director, starting with 27.02.2015, for a duration of 32 days, respectively until 30.03.2015, 16.00 pm, 
according to the recruitment announcement published on 15.05.2014 in Ziarul Financiar, Ziarul Bursa 
and on the Complexul Energetic Oltenia S.A. website, www.cenoltenia.ro, and republished on 
13.06.2014. 

The candidates who already submitted their application according to the recruitment announcement 

mentioned above, will still be taken into consideration in the recruitment and selection procedure 

without the need for them to take any additional action. 

Therefore, the persons interested in applying for the positions of Energy Division Director and Strategy 

and Development Director of Societatea Complexul Energetic Oltenia S.A., are invited to submit/sent 

with acknowledgement of receipt, no later than 30.03.2015, 16.00 pm, the documents required by the 

recruitment announcements published on the Complexul Energetic Oltenia S.A. website, 

www.cenoltenia.ro section “Job-uri -> Anunturi posturi vacante”, in hard copy, in a closed and sealed 

envelope, bearing the mention: „Procedura de recrutare membri Directorat ai Societăţii Complexul 

Energetic Oltenia S.A./ The position they are applying for/ Name Surname” to the address Str. Ing. 

Gheorghe Bals, nr. 3, ap. 4, sector 1, Bucuresti - ROMANIA and in electronic format to the e-mail 

address ceoltenia@questadvisors.eu. 

 

 

 


